
Hello, I hope you and your loved ones are doing well during this COVID-
19 outbreak. I have some new important information that we all need to 
follow: 

• Onondaga County Executive Ryan McMahon and Syracuse Mayor 
Ben Walsh are asking EVERYONE to shelter in place from TUESDAY 
APRIL 7TH until TUESDAY APRIL 21ST. 

• That means STAY AT HOME unless absolutely necessary. 
• If you must go out you can do so based on your birth year:  if you 

were born on an EVEN year:  example, 1960, 1962, 1964 etcetera 
you may go to the store for NECESSARY items only on Tuesdays, 
Thursdays, Saturdays or Sunday April 12th.  

• If you were born on an ODD year:  example. 1961, 1963, 1965 
etcetera you may go to the store for NECESSARY items only on 
Mondays, Wednesdays or Fridays and Sunday April 19th. 

• It is VERY IMPORTANT to follow this order from the County 
Executive and the Mayor. 

• We want everyone to be healthy and this will help the entire 
community. 

• Continue to stay at least 6 feet from others. 
• Wash your hands with soap for at least 20 seconds regularly. 
• Clean regularly touched surfaces like doorknobs and table tops. 
• Cough into your elbow or a tissue then wash hands again. 
• DO NOT GO VISIT FRIENDS FOR THE NEXT TWO WEEKS. 
• This virus has killed thousands of people because they are coming 

into close contact with people who can carry the virus and not show 
signs. STAY AT HOME. 

• If you have a fever, cough or aches, call your doctor for advice, do 
NOT go to the ER. Thank you and stay safe. 


